
 

 

Trustees of the Trust Funds 
 September 1, 2022 Meeting Minutes 

 
Meeting opened 3:00PM 
 
In attendance: Catherine Mulholland, Mary Gasiorowski, Deb Clough, Tom McGinty , Cindy Kudlik, 
and Leif Hogue 
 
Minutes of August meeting were reviewed and approved as submitted. 
 
Question regarding how much the library received from annual distribution of trust funds. Currently 
the amount is $360.77, but we need confirmation from trustees.  
  
Town requested $108,512 for emergency replacement of the bridge located near 22 Kinsman Rd 
which has had to be closed. Trustees approved, signed documents and were faxed to Three 
Bearings.  
 
Next meeting on October 6 at 3:00 PM. 
 
Adjourned at 3:40PM 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Deb Clough, Secretary  
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